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These funds, by law, belong to the citizens of Oregon. We know trickle down 

economics has never worked. If the legislature decides to keep this money they will 

be putting Oregonians in even more financial distress.  

 

Please make the right choice to return these surplus funds to hard working 

Oregonians.  


